
April 21, 2023

Dear Residents,

A Message from the Roads Committee

April 26th through April 28th, representatives from CW3 Engineering
will be working throughout River Wilderness, assessing the 12 plus
miles of road in our community.

Expect to see workers doing visual inspections, taking photographs
and measurements in preparation of an estimate of the current state
of our roadways, and the recommendations and costs for mitigation
and repair.

No roads will be closed during this time, but you may encounter road
cones, golf carts and workers in the roadway.

Please take extra caution while driving during this time.

Any questions or concerns, please contact:

Ron Merigold at ronmerigold@gmail.comor

Paul Burke at paulburke_50@verizon.net

Thank you. Linda Murphy, Board Secretary llmurphy3341@gmail.com

 

 

mailto:ronmerigold@gmail.com
mailto:paulburke_50@verizon.net
mailto:llmurphy3341@gmail.com


©2023 River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation | C/O Argus Property Management
2477_Stickney Point Road Suite 118A Sarasota FL 34231

Web Version   Preferences   Forward   Unsubscribe  

  

https://gem.godaddy.com/p/befe161?pact=0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2
https://gem.godaddy.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2
https://gem.godaddy.com/forward/0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2
https://gem.godaddy.com/opt_out?pact=0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2
https://gem.godaddy.com/

